June 27, 2016
Mr. Drechsler
To the Top with Laptops

One Grand Central Place
60 Last 42nd Street, Suite 1320
New York, NY 10165

Dear M. Drechsler,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for making the To the Top with Laptops
Program possible. T was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor and I am deeply
appreciative of your support.

I will be majoring in Social Work with hopes of protecting children and assisting families in
need. The laptop you provided will be of great help to me in keeping up with my classes and

working on assignments.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. I promise you I will work very hard and
eventually give something back to others, both as a social worker and possibly offering awards to

future students like myself.

Sincerely, ) \
\ NN @ .-

Valeria Oceguera

[ Locust Terrace

Larchmont New York 10538




